PRESSEINFORMATION



Picture and Video Shoots at the German Emigration Center

Dear Sir or Madame.

to ensure a smooth procedure during picture and video shooting in the German Emigration Center, we would appreciate the acceptance and observance of the following requirements during picture and video shooting:

- For pictures, of private persons taken within the exhibition of the German Emigration Center, the photographer him-/herself must care for the model release and permission of those persons visible either in photos or film.
- The German Emigration Center will not be liable for possible violations of individual rights.
- Photography with flash is prohibited throughout the exhibition.
- Detailed shots can be taken, with the exception of the following:
 - Close-ups from the films, shown in the luggage room and the arrival room, which are taken out of the museum context – the copyrights for these must be requested from the copyright holder, which is the Landesfilmarchiv Bremen;
 - Close-ups of pictures and other keepsakes, which are taken out of the museum context, because the copyrights for these items might lie with a third party;
 - Close-ups showing personal data of emigrant or immigrant biographies this includes name, date/place of birth, dates of travel, place of residence;
 - Close-ups of the faces of the emigrant mannequins due to the disenchanting effect.

The photography permission is only valid for editorial use. Transfer to third parties and commercial use is restricted.

If possible, the German Emigration Center would like to request conciliation with the photography journalists on the pictures to be used before release of the pictures in question. The German Emigration Center would gladly appreciate a copy of releases for their reference.

Thank you for your understanding and we look forward to a successful cooperation.

Yours sincerely the German Emigration Center press team

CONTACT
Press / Public relations:
presse@dah-bremerhaven.de

Hilka Baumann, Tel.: 0471 / 90 22 0 – 208 Magdalena Gerwien, Tel.: 0471 / 90 22 0 – 205

Deutsches Auswandererhaus Bremerhaven
Columbusstraße 65 \ D - 27568 Bremerhaven \ Tel. + 49 (0) 471/90220 - 0
presse@dah-bremerhaven.de \ www.dah-bremerhaven.de
Betrieben durch: Deutsches Auswandererhaus gemeinnützige GmbH
Geschäftsführung: Dr. Simone Blaschka

